

About The Project

Thanks to a generous 53-acre donation from Chevron, our new building at Texas 249 and Ella Blvd. will provide streamlined access to nutritious food and essential services - supporting individuals and families as they build thriving futures. Through community partnerships, this new 325,000 square-foot facility will offer: education, health and wellness resources; housing, financial and job support; as well as exercise and child-friendly amenities.

Our Progress So far

Since we released our preliminary master plan in 2022, Houston Food Bank has been excited to share regular updates, important information, and legally required notices with our community. Some notable events and activities:

- √ Spring 2025 Memorandums of Agreement signed with social service partners
- √ 2024 Engagement meetings with Community Advisory representatives
- ✓ Fall 2023 Kirksey plants 350 trees at expansion site
- ✓ **Spring 2023** Site clearing and initial fencing installed
- √ Fall 2022 Preliminary master plan released
- ✓ **Summer 2022** Chevron donates 53 acres of land for Houston Food Bank expansion

What to Expect

This summer, earthwork and underground utility work begins!

In this first phase, our neighbors can expect grading, excavation and hauling at our new building site. This will be followed by concrete paving, fence installation, and final grading of the site. This phase is set to continue into the beginning of 2026.

Neighbors can also expect haulers, excavators and other heavy equipment in or near the construction site. While there will be construction-related noise between $7 \, \text{a.m.} - 5 \, \text{p.m.}$ on weekdays, all crews will comply with City of Houston and Harris County noise regulations.

We'd Love to Hear from You



To receive electronic updates or to send questions and concerns, scan the QR code.

To learn about the campaign to raise funds for our expansion, contact David Chaney at dchaney@houstonfoodbank.org